
Lewis and Clark Irrigation 

PO Box 7223 

Kennewick, WA 99336 

(509) 735-2151 

 

Welcome to Lewis and Clark Irrigation. 
 
Lewis and Clark Irrigation (LCI) will provide your property with 
irrigation water for yard and lawn care from approximately the first 
part of March through the end of October. 
 
LCI billing is mailed out in February (for the first half of the annual 
irrigation assessment) and May (the balance of the annual 
assessment if it was not paid completely from the February billing). 
Payments can be made through our website; lcirrig.com or by mail to 
PO Box 7223, Kennewick, WA 99336. 
 
Please contact us by phone or email; lcirrig@gmail.com to establish 
service for your home. 
 
Answers to your irrigation questions can be found on our 
website, lcirrig.com. You may also reach us at (509) 735-2151. 
 
The water that LCI provides is sourced locally from raw, unfiltered, 
Yakima River water. Your irrigation system will likely have filters that 
will need periodic maintenance. 
 
LCI will maintain an honor-system watering schedule, alternating 
days and hours of watering so that every homeowner has adequate 
pressure to care for their landscaping.  The Dept. of Ecology issues 
the water rights that supplies LCI. Should the Dept. of Ecology 
ever declare a drought in our region of the state, curtailment of 
irrigation water would take precedence over the LCI watering 
schedule.  
 
We hope you enjoy your new home! 
Lewis and Clark Irrigation 
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